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 CATHEDRAL CITY HIGH SCHOOL






69-250 Dinah Shore Dr.






Cathedral City, CA  92234

Guillermo Chavez, Principal

  PALM SPRINGS UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT
May 2011
Dear Student and Parent/Guardian,

We appreciate your interest in joining the Health and Environmental Academy of Learning (HEAL) for the 2010-2011 school year.

However, we are not able to consider you at this time for one or more of the following reasons: 

1. Low grades in 8th grade.

2. Less than acceptable attendance record.

3. Less than acceptable discipline record.

We will be happy to review your application for HEAL the next year school year, if grades, attendance and discipline records are good by the end of 9th grade.  We do accept new students for 10th grade year, if your course schedule allows.  We sometimes accept new students for semester 2 of grade nine, if your performance improves by the end of semester 1 and your schedule allows.

Please feel free to contact Mrs. Kwake in the counseling office if you have any questions or wish to discuss the option of applying for HEAL in the future.  Her phone number is 760-770-0126, her email is rkwake@psusd.us.

Sincerely,

The HEAL Team
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